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Roads Policing

Local officers have been carrying out hi visibility speed checks throughout the area in particular in

the vicinity of schools.

A provisional licence holder was arrested in Drumnadrochit area and charged with a number of

motoring offences. A report will be sent to Procurator Fiscal.

A second motorist stopped by police after being observed driving at speed in Drumnadrochit area

was found to be under the influence of alcohol. They were charged with a number of motoring

offences and a report will be sent to Procurator Fiscal.

Community Tuesdays

PC Hamilton attended Glenmoriston Millennium Hall to meet members of the community and staff

from Change Mental Health who provide free and confidential suicide bereavement support

throughout the Highland region. They can be contacted on 0800 471 4768 or

suicidebereavementsupport@nhs.scot

Peregrine Falcons – Inverfarigaig

Wildlife police officers and the Forestry and Land Scotland Ranger have been engaging with a group

of climbers who had been setting up on a cliff face near the Corkscrew Road, Invergarigaig. The

concern raised was that there may be some nesting Falcons in that area and they may disturb the

birds (wildlife offence). The climbers have moved on and extra patrols are being conducted in the

area to ensure no wildlife crimes are being committed (on purpose or by accident).

Suspicious persons – Whitebridge and Kiltarlity

Several incidents have been reported to local officers of two separate vehicles moving around the

area asking businesses for work and if private homeowners had any vehicles for sale. Nothing has

been reported stolen or amiss at this time and officers would like to remain members of the public to

remain vigilant for any suspicious people in and around the rural communities who may be offering

gardening work or asking to buy caravans / vehicles from peoples gardens. Extra patrols have and are

being conducted in these areas with suspicious vehicles being stopped and occupants being engaged

with.

School News

School visits have taken place at Aldourie and Glen Urquhart Primary Schools.

An incident was reported by Glen Urquhart Primary School which occurred after school on

19/04/2023. No criminality has been identified. Plain clothes and hi visibility reassurance patrols

have been carried out in the area and all parents made aware via a letter taken home by pupils.
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Other News

Local officers visited the newly opened Dundreggan Rewilding Centre, met with staff and learned

about the facilities the centre provides.

Cannich – Male in crisis

Officers would like to thank the members of the public who reported and kept safe a gentleman

found in mental health crisis at the post office in April 2023. Officers were able to swiftly get him the

help he required with members of the public ensuring the remained with them. Thank you. It is with

the communities support that this gentleman was able to get the support he needed quickly.
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